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2010 Job Guides

Job Guide 2010 is a career information resource which provides information on over 500 occupations. It is primarily written and produced for all Year 10 students in Australian schools. Each year the Job Guide is distributed to every Year 10 student and all senior schools receive a class set.

The Job Guide is also distributed in limited quantities to youth focused Australian Government programs. Youth Connections providers will receive 20 copies per region and are eligible (on request) for up to 15 further copies per site. Partnership Brokers will receive 5 copies per region and are eligible (on request) for up to 5 further copies per region. Distribution is scheduled over March and April this year.

If you require additional copies of Job Guide 2010, please email jobguide@deewr.gov.au and we will endeavour to provide you with further copies once all schools have received their allocation. Copies of the 2009 Job Guide can be ordered now at http://destcareerinfo.bspg.com.au/login.445911. 
Job Guide is available online for student and client use. You can access it at www.jobguide.deewr.gov.au. 
Partnership Brokers Branding and Guidelines

Branding and branding guidelines for the Partnership Brokers program are currently being developed by the Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations (DEEWR). It is anticipated that these guidelines will be available to Partnership Broker providers in March 2010. 

In the interim, Partnership Broker providers are encouraged to build awareness about the Partnership Brokers program and the services they will deliver within the region through material which may include: pamphlets/brochures, fact sheets and website information. You might want to consider producing limited quantities of these materials, however, we will not require you to destroy or cease using any remaining materials if they are not consistent with the branding guidelines when they are released.  When you reprint resources, you would bring them in-line with Branding Guidelines - when they are issued. 

In order to give due recognition of the Australian Government’s Partnership Brokers program, promotional materials must include the following statement:

‘The Partnership Brokers program is funded by the Commonwealth of Australia as represented by the Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations.’

Note: The Australian Government logo should not be used.

Partnership Broker providers are not required to obtain advance approval from the Department for any materials, promotional activities or any other public relations matters. Nevertheless, providers are welcome to send material to DEEWR Contract Managers for feedback.
Provider Inductions
Partnership Broker Environmental Scans and Strategic Plans
As announced in the previous bulletin, Youth Connections and Partnership Brokers program inductions will be held for providers in February and March 2010 in each capital city across Australia. It is advised that providers bring their Environmental Scans and Strategic Plan templates or drafts in progress to their respective inductions as they will be a useful reference point at various times during the forum. We will also be discussing priority areas for partnership development and recommend that providers give some thought to priority areas within their region.
Pre-reading
We recommend Partnership Brokers read the attached paper written by Dave Turner titled Strategic – What does it mean? “Exploring the meaning of strategic partnerships and the role of strategic Partnership Broker” prior to inductions. The paper will offer valuable insight for the consideration of Partnership Brokers, particularly as you develop and implement your Environmental Scan and Strategic Plans. 

DEEWR has commissioned Dave Turner to prepare this discussion paper in order to support your strategic planning. Recently, Dave has worked closely with DEEWR to research lessons learnt from the UK Education Community – Business Partnership movement and its commitment to strategic partnering. Interestingly, Dave was an active participant in the break through OECD international research (Centre for Education Reform and Innovation – Paris 1990) which examined the role and future of partnerships between education and business/community across OECD nations). Even at this early stage of development, this research indicated that partnerships and their support, occurred/could occur, and needed to function at both a strategic and operational level within and across member nations.
We have asked Dave to reflect upon his 20 years experience of working with/for partnerships in both Australia and the UK, where he has lived and worked for education, business and youth services and to produce this paper. Clearly the key themes and findings of the paper are congruent and aligned to the thinking and direction of the Department, however, every piece of content does not necessarily and precisely represent our own deliberations. Rather, the content is made available to you in order to support and confirm, and hopefully to stimulate your own thinking and planning. Dave will also be available to those attending the Induction events as a resource.
If you would like to talk to someone about the Partnership Broker program, please contact:

Andrew Ferguson   
(02) 6240 9252, or

Anjana Burrun 

(02) 6240 9265

